
Occupational Health and Safety

Safety Social for Medical Staff
Medical staff are invited to enjoy the sun and a BBQ while discussing health
and safety with the OHS team.

This is a great opportunity to learn about the services and resources available
to support medical staff health and safety at work.

Location:      St Paul’s Hospital Café Patio
Date:             Friday June 7, 2024
Time:            12:30 - 13:30

Enjoy a complimentary BBQ lunch!

Please RSVP to Abdul abdulhanan.cheema@providencehealth.bc.ca by 
Wednesday June 5, 2024.
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